
  
  
Salina Tech will provide COVID updates on Tuesday and Thursday each week. Updates will 
include new positive cases within the College on campus students since the earlier update and 
updated Saline County numbers. All students and employees exposed to a positive case at Salina 
Tech will be notified by their local health department and/or Salina Tech.   
  
The College works closely with area health departments when notifying students of exposure to 
a COVID case and quarantine requirements. Students and employees will receive 
communication directly from their county health department on what guidelines they need to 
follow.  
  
The College will preserve the privacy of all students and employees who are either positive for 
COVID or have been exposed.   
 

  

 
As of February 18, 2021  

        

 Current Positive Cases  0 
                                                      

        

 Total Positive Cases  34   
                                                   

  

Current cases consist of students or employees 
currently in isolation. Once a person can leave isolation, 

he/she is no longer counted as a current case.  
 Positive case does not mean exposure on campus.  
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